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Crescent Bridge project has been inching along. We are currently conducting a study 
of the existing site. IMEG Engineering group is currently developing the plans for the 
future project and it is our hope that this process is completed by this fall. Once 
completed, we will begin issuing bid specifications for interested contractors.  

We have applied for funding from the EPA’s Community Change Grant for 100% 
replacement of the Crescent Street Bridge. When awarded, ground breaking is 
expected in the spring of 2025. 

This project would not only replace the bridge but establish a non-motor vehicle sized 
pathway that will extend from our Sinclair gas station, located adjacent to the casino, 
across the Crescent Street Bridge and out to the Wacipi (Pow wow) Grounds located 
north of Flandreau on highway 13. 

 

 

 


